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Kelly Tayara

From: Karla Sammons <highroadevents@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 7:10 PM

To: Kelly Tayara

Subject: Wintergreen

CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND EMAIL SYSTEM -Take caution NOT 

to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link. 

 

 

Hi Kelly. 

My concern is that the needs of the disabled be wholeheartedly considered by offering: 

…one story apts. that are on the ground floor …placement of light switches, plugs, windows, bathrooms, kitchens, etc. 

…sidewalks, streetlights, signage 

( much more than a few disabled parking spaces) 

 

I must believe that some units will accommodate those with special needs. 

 

I do not want to be more involved or speak publicly about this.  Professionals can and will manage these issues 

effectively.  I just wanted to be the squeaky wheel via an email and no more. 

 

Karla 

 

Sent from 
����� Karla’s iPhone 


